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Bobbie Walthall

To: Charles Soules
Subject: RE: Proposed Kasold changes.

From: John English [mailto:haudios@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 10:48 AM 
To: Charles Soules; aaa aaa 
Subject: Proposed Kasold changes. 
 
Mr. Soules, Lawrence City Commission, 
  
         Attached is the photo we discussed showing what happens when Kasold is cut down to one lane in each 
direction. I count 96 cars backed up, NOT ONE BICYCLE anywhere. Although this is not the exact area being 
discussed, all that traffic would still have to go through the funnel. This was shot in July, when KU students are 
gone for the summer.  
        I think northwest Lawrence residents will use Kasold to connect with the new trafficway for Johnson 
County trips, increasing the traffic count. I know I will, even when the little connector is closed. 
        Kasold is one of the few streets in Lawrence that works. As a wise man once said,  "If it ain't broke, don't 
fix it". 
 
John English 
503 Boulder St. 
Lawrence, KS  66049 
785-331-6331 
haudios@sunflower.com 
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